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Thrillers and chillers in the library 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As the dark and chilly nights are now closing in, we decided to have a spooky stories week in 

the library for the last week of this half-term with our Lower 3, Upper 3, Lower 4 and Upper 4 

pupils.  English teachers and librarians read creepy and thrilling extracts from favourite ghost 

stories as well as from a selection of our new fiction titles. Mrs Font created eye-catching 

book displays showcasing all things gothic, spine-chilling and spectral, as well as arranging a 

cosy seating area to enjoy our dark dark tales... 

Don’t forget to keep reading the scary (and not so scary) stories over the holidays! 

 

Mrs Marlene Sharrock 

 

 


